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2023 Term 1 Week 9:  Students please bring a water bottle every day.  
Please return all permission notes for excursions. 
Monday 20th March:   English, Maths and Science. Book Club orders to 
be returned today. 
Tuesday 21st March:  Harmony Day excursion to G.I  
Wednesday 22nd March: Healthy Harold excursion at Red Range P.S 
Thursday 23rd March: English, Maths and History. 
Friday 24th March:   PDHPE ( please wear sports shoes). Centacare 
Wellbeing workshops . Assembly.    Permaculture from  2pm - 2.45 pm, par-
ents and carers are welcome to join in.  

Important Dates 
 21/3 - Harmony Day excursion to Glen Innes
 22/3 - Healthy Harold excursion to Red Range P.S
 29/3 - Small School Cross Country at RRPS
 4/4 - W.P.S Cross Country
 5/4 - Easter Hat Parade & Egg hunt
 6/4 - Class party, last day of Term 1
 7/4 - Easter holidays begin
 28/4 - NNE district Cross country at Tenterfield
 12/6 - Public Holiday - Kings birthday

 Reminders to parents & caregivers‐ 

This newsleƩer can be found on our school web site at‐ www.wytaliba‐p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Students and parents please remember: we are a sun smart school.  No Hat = No Play

Any further informaƟon please contact the school.

 If you would like to have this newsleƩer emailed to you please provide the school with your email address.

Student of the Week 

For: 
Great work in maths,     
excellent attendance 
and working hard during 
writing activities. 

Allara, Nina, Aiyanna,             
Samuel& Lewis 

 are 
   Super Spellers 

Samuel 



Awesome Attendance 
Congratulations               
 Aiyanna, Allara,  

Samuel, Lewis 
& Jarrahky                       

for 100% attendance this week! 

         

Congratulations Samuel and Allara on 25 nights reading 

This week students have been supplied with 
Learning -from- Home Packs.  Included is a     
paper copy of one week of schoolwork, a pencil, 
a whiteboard marker and a mini whiteboard. 
These packs are to be used during emergencies 
or severe weather events, when students are 
unable to access the school site. 
Students can complete the activities on paper, 
or if using the QR codes, can be guided 
through online activities. When using the 
packs, extra items can be easily found at home
- pegs, socks, pencils etc- so there is no need 
to collect any extra resources. 
Please keep the packs in a secure place and use 
only if needed. 

Thank you to all those who attended the P&C meeting on Wednesday. 
Congratulations to the newly elected P&C committee. 

A big thank you to Storm for this weeks Wellbeing Lunch and  
thank you Michiko for the beautiful iris’s she donated to the 

school. 


